














Dear Parents

Re: ParentMail Registration – New Intake 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Once all the information that you have provided for your child / children has been recorded on our SIMS System, parents will be contacted by e-mail with instructions on how to register for ParentMail/ParentPay.

If you have not already done so, please provide us with an e-mail address for this purpose.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]

Mr C Horrocks
Headteacher
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